
 

CITATION 
 

Be it hereby known to all that the Somerville City  
Council and the Mayor offer their sincerest 

commendations to 
 

Charles Femino 
 

on the auspicious occasion of his retirement after over 30 
years of distinguished service to the Police Department. 

Chief Femino has successfully guided the department 
through unprecedented challenges with dedication and 

professionalism, leaving a lasting impact on the 
department and the city. 

The Councilors and the Mayor offer their congratulations 
and extend their best wishes for a happy retirement. 

 
Offered this 12h day of September 2024 

   


